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Year 8 End of Term Arrangements 
 
 

July 2021 
 
Dear Year 8 Parents, 
 
Congratulations!  Your child has reached the end of Key Stage 3! 
 
On Monday 19th July 2021 we are planning to have a celebration BBQ for our Year 8 pupils.  This will be 
provided free of charge and will be held in the outside quad area (there will be veggie options available).  
Pupils will be presented with their Academy Autograph Books at the BBQ and will have the opportunity to 
collect autographs from staff and other pupils. 
 
Following this we are planning to hold a Presentation Assembly afternoon for all our Year 8 pupils.  We are 
hoping that the weather will be good and it can be held at in our Harmony Gardens.  Sadly due to the 
current covid situation and the rising numbers of cases, we do not feel that on the first day out of lock 
down we wish to increase the risk of transmission by inviting additional visitors to the Academy, we hope 
you understand this.   
 
On Thursday 22nd July Year 8 will be visiting Thorpe Park.  Please can pupils be at school by 7.30am, we will 
return at approximately 8.30pm, please ensure that your child is met promptly by a parent/designated 
member of the family. 
 
Friday 23rd July is your child’s last day at Oakfield.  They can wear their own clothes on this day, if they 
would like to have a shirt signed by their friends, this should be brought in a separate bag and not worn.  
We close at 2pm on this day, those travelling by school transport will be collected at this time and taken 
home.  If you have items of uniform or PE kit that could be used by other pupils in the future, please 
consider donating them and handing them in before leaving. 
 
Can we politely request please that you keep you child’s School Meal account in credit, any outstanding 
monies need to be added to the account by 23rd July.  Also, Library books need to returned to the Library 
this week please. 
 
Thank you for your support, we all look forward to spending a fabulous last 2 weeks together! 
 
 

                
Mrs R Gardner    Mrs K Stewart 
Head of Year Eight    Head of KS3 Curriculum 
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